Green Schools Meeting 
9/11/11

A meeting of the Green Schools Committee was held at 1:20pm in the staff room of St.Colman’s B.N.S. It was the first meeting of the committee. All of the class representatives were in attendance as well as Mrs Boyce and Deirdre O’ Keeffe . The meeting lasted for 20 minutes. 
The following was discussed and agreed:

First all members introduced themselves. Then chair of the meeting Mrs Boyce explained to all members what the Green Schools Initiative was about. It was decided that the whole school would get involved and help out. Mrs Boyce explained that it was the committee’s responsibility to co-ordinate the schools attempt to become litter free, to reduce waste production, to recycle what we could and to basically get and keep the school looking well both inside and out. Then the environmental review was discussed. The committee members brought their ideas forward. 4th class members presented their list of problem areas.

As part of the action plan to tackle the problem areas, it was decided that 4th/5th  members would take photographs of the problem areas discussed. It was agreed that all members were to monitor what is going into their recycling bins. 3rd class members were given the assignment of asking school secretary Cáit about the cost of the Schools Waste Bins for the last 2 years. The members also came up with the idea of a Litter Patrol in which members would take turns every day patrolling the yard after big break to see if there is any litter and they will then report back to the committee on what they found. The committee also agreed to meet once a fortnight. 
The committee then disbanded and are to meet again on November 23rd.

By Darragh O’ Keeffe.(6th Class)
